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21st June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 
 
TRANSITION UPDATE 
 
We are writing to inform you that, due to industrial action, unfortunately the transition day planned 
for Wednesday 5th July will no longer go ahead. The transition day on Thursday 6th July will take 
place as normal, including the parent information session at 6pm.  
 
We are very much looking forward to meeting all our new Year 7’s and will review the programme for 
Thursday 6th July to make sure they get as much from the day as possible. We had hoped to be able to 
reschedule the day, but due to the many commitments both at King James’s and at primary schools at 
this time of year, unfortunately it is not possible to do so.   
 
The Year 6 pupils will still have an additional day on their own in school on their first day at King 
James's in September, allowing them to re-familiarise themselves with the building and get to know 
teachers before the rest of the students start back. We are therefore confident that they will be fully 
prepared to start at their new school. In addition, we would like to draw your attention to the Transition  
page on our school website which has additional information.  
 
We hope you will understand our decision and look forward to welcoming both you and your child to 
King James’s School on Thursday 6th July.  
 
You will receive a letter with all the timings and details of the Transition Day very shortly. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Martin               Mrs L Holdsworth                             Mr P Keogh 
Headteacher                Assistant Head and Director of KS3  Head of Year 7 & Transition 
 

 

 

https://www.king-james.co.uk/year-6-transition-24/

